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Upcoming	Survey	
You	may	have	heard	the	district	is	in	the	process	of	building	a	new	middle	school,	which	
will	open	in	September	2022.		In	the	near	future,	we	can	look	forward	to	learning	some	
details	about	how	that	will	impact	instruction	and	staffing	throughout	the	district.		To	guide	
this	process,	the	district	wants	to	hear	from	you	about	your	current	job	assignment	and	
your	preferences	going	forward.		Please	look	for	a	survey	coming	soon,	and	when	it	arrives	
please	fill	it	out	so	you	can	have	some	input	into	your	situation.	
	
Maternity	Workshop	
After	a	year	hiatus,	our	annual	Maternity	Workshop	returns.		Please	email	Aimee	Avellino	if	
you’re	interested	in	attending	Wednesday,	November	17th	at	4pm	via	Zoom.	
	
	

Outreach	Update	
The	End	Childhood	Cancer	Walk/Run	is	in	person	or	virtual	this	year.		We	are	participating	
as	the	LMEA	Lemons,	as	we	have	in	the	past.		The	run/walk	will	be	at	the	Navy	Yard	on	
Saturday,	October	30th	from	8	–	11am.		Please	consider	joining	our	team	to	help	raise	
money	and	awareness	for	childhood	cancer.	
		
Just	click	on	the	link	below	to	join	our	team	or	donate:	
LMEA	Lemons	--https://www.alexslemonade.org/mypage/2712604	
	
	
	



Building	Reps	
In	mid-October,	your	building	reps	should	be	distributing	calendars	and	cards	with	a	
reminder	of	your	Weingarten	rights.		If	you	need	some	explanation	about	that,	check	with	
your	reps	and	they	should	be	able	to	help	you.		
	
Important	Dates		
October	10	 	 Deadline	for	submission	of	salary	advancement	form	(and	transcripts)	
January	1,	2020	 Begins	tuition	reimbursement	requests	period	for	courses	ending		

	 	 	 	 AFTER	July	1,	2021	
 
	
	

Have	You	Signed	Up	for	the	Blast?	
This	newsletter	comes	out	monthly,	but	sometimes	we	need	to	get	information	to	our	members	
more	quickly	than	that.		For	action	items	or	urgent	messages,	we	use	the	LMEA	Blast,	which	is	
available	to	our	members	only.		If	you’re	already	signed	up,	no	need	to	do	anything.		If	you	haven’t	
signed	up,	please	visit	our	website	(lmeaonline.org)	and	follow	the	links	to	receive	the	blast	AT	
YOUR	PRIVATE	EMAIL	ADDRESS	(NOT	YOUR	DISTRICT	EMAIL)	
	
 

	
	
 


